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Greetings! We hope you had a wonderful, restful winter break. 
We are very excited to be back and are looking forward to an 
exciting spring semester.  This newsletter contains information 
about the spring semester at the Lab School, including noon 
recitals, parent talks, and exciting opportunities for our interns 
and your students. 

Noon Recitals are a great opportunity for your young musician 
to perform and celebrate the progress of their peers.  This 
semester’s noon recital dates are as follows:

1/30 in Keller Hall                      3/12 in Keller Hall

2/6 in Keller Hall 4/2 in Keller Hall

2/20 in Keller Hall 4/9 in B120

2/27 in Keller Hall 4/16 in Keller Hall

3/5 in B120 4/23 in Keller Hall

4/30 in B120
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Contact Us 

Susan Kempter, Program Director 

SusanKempter@gmail.com 

Lisa Collins, Director, Cello 

Lisa@rinzai.com 

Laurie Lopez, Program Coordinator 

LJLopez@unm.edu 

Pedagogy Office 

505.277.1878 

Just For Parents 

Dr. Daniel Gallegos will return to UNM 
to continue his discussion on 
epigenetic theory on February 6.  On 
April 16th, we’ll be joined by several 
successful UNM Lab School alumni for 
an open panel entitled “How My 
Parents Nurtured My Enthusiasm for 
Music”.  Both workshops will be from 
10-11am in Keller Hall and are open to 
the public!  

Mad About Music 

A touring group based out of the Lab 
School, Mad About Music is a group of 
young musicians who perform folk 
music from all over the world.  We are 
planning a trip to Ireland in May.  They 
will be performing a fundraising 
concert in Keller Hall on St. Patrick’s 
Day at 7pm,  and will continue to sell 
breakfast snacks in the Popejoy Lobby 
most Saturdays this semester! 
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On February 26 and 27th, Mary  Stroub and Vera  McCoy-
Sulentic  will be here running a clinic for the interns in the 
String Pedagogy program.  They will be observing group and 
private lessons in the Lab School.  That weekend, your intern 
student may ask you to have a lesson at an unusual time so they 
can be observed by Mary or Vera.  Please do your best to 
accommodate them so our interns and your students can benefit 
from this unique opportunity. In addition, Richard Schwabe, 
Director of Strings at the Colburn School in Los Angeles, will be 
observing in the Lab School at the end of April.  We are excited 
to be offering these opportunities to your students and our 
interns.  

Mad About Music, the advanced tour group from the Lab School, 
is going to Ireland May 31-June 7.  They will be playing a benefit 
concert in Keller Hall on March 17th at 7pm.  Bring a friend 
to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day with us! MAM will also continue to 
run the snack bar in the lobby of the Popejoy Hall on Saturday 
mornings.  MAM thanks you in advance for your continued 
support. 

A NOTE ABOUT PARKING 

Parking permits will be distributed by the second week of classes.  
Temporary permits are available for pick up.  PLEASE DISPLAY 
THESE ON YOUR DASHBOARD.  The UNM Lab School is 
not responsible for parking citations.  We are no longer allowed 
to park for free in A Lot on Saturday mornings, so please follow 
the instructions on your permits! 
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Spring 2016 Dates 

January 22/23

January 29/30

February 5/6

No Class February 12/13

February 19/20

February 26/27

March 4/5

March 11/12

No Class March 18/19

No Class March 26/27

April 1/2

April 8/9

April 15/16

April 22/23

April 29/30

May 6/7

FINAL CONCERT MAY 8th, 
CONTINUING 
EDUCATION AUDITORIUM


